
Should we label genetically modified food?

States–including California and Vermont–are considering laws that would require that genetically modified
foods be clearly labeled on the packaging. Nationwide, the Food and Drug Administration has received
tens of thousands of signatures from Americans who want GMO foods labeled.

View the original article here: Should we label GMOs?
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